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June 12, 2023 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 

 Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No.: EB-2022-0003 
NPS 20 Waterfront Toronto Relocation Project (“Project”) 

 
On July 7, 2022 the OEB issued its Decision and Order for the above noted proceeding 
which included, as Schedule B, several Conditions of Approval (“COA”).  
 
In accordance with Section 2 (b) i. of the COA, Enbridge Gas is to provide the OEB with 
notice in writing of the commencement of construction, at least 10 days prior to the date 
construction commences.1 Enbridge Gas is therefore advising the OEB that 
construction will commence for the Project on June 19, 2023.   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 
 
Evan Tomek 
Advisor, Regulatory Applications – Leave to Construct 

 
1 Enbridge Gas acknowledges that this notice is being provided 7 days prior to the date construction 
commences.  
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